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LITA President's Program previews next 25 years

"Looking Forward: The Next 25 Years in Library and Information

Technology" is the title of the Library and Information Technology

Association (LITA) President's Program on Monday, June 28, from 2 to 4 p.m.,

during the American Library Association (ALA) Annual Conference.

Hosted by the LITA Silver Celebration Committee, the program will

feature three LITA past presidents: Steve Salmon, Carlyle Systems, Inc.; Fred

Kilgour, formerly of OCLC, and Barbara Markuson, INCOLSA. LITA President Walt

Crawford of Research Libraries Group will serve as moderator.

The program will celebrate a quarter-century of library and information

technology as the speakers offer their insights into the next quarter-century

in the field.

A reception will follow the program from 4:30 to 5:30 p.m.

For additional information, contact the LITA Office, American Library

Association, 50 E. Huron St., Chicago, IL  60611. Telephone: 800-545-2433.

LITA is a division of the American Library Association.
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